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H A R V E Y ' S L A K E B E A C H A S S O C I A T I O N 
"New Beginnings" Newsletter 

N O V E M B E R 2017 

Thank you everyone for a wonderful summer season at the beach. A special thank you to 
our lifeguards for a great summer. A n d we had the pleasure of welcoming 19 new 
families to our Association! 

Listed below are the results of the September 2017 lottery. I t was a great success and one 
of our best to date including 3 double winners! I t pays to play ! 

9/1 #860 S. Shedlarski 
9/2 #868 C. Kuhns 
9/4 #532 A . Mulcavage 
9/6 #667 R. Termine 
9/7 #391 T. Shrader 
9/8 #800 M . Herbert 
9/9 #587 L . Sacco 
9/10 #770 L . Sacco 
9/16 #016 W . Koval 
9/17 #051 D. Parry 
9/18 #203 M . Ostopovicz 
9/20 #346 J . M . Wajda 
9/21 #653 V . Francell i 
9/22 #969 T. D 'E l ia 
9/24 #177 M . Adamshick 
9/25 #866 C. Kuhns 
9/27 #850 A . Duda 
9/28 #948 B. Zaboski 
9/29 #248 T. D 'E l ia 

We are sti l l searching for volunteers to repair our benches over the winter season. They 
need some T L C . I f you are a contractor or handyman or know someone who would like 
to tackle the project, please give Ed Bilder at call at 570-639-2329. Then in the 
springtime we have some serious painting to be done and regular maintenance that needs 
to be addressed. Don ' t be shy-sign up to help. Please remember we are an A L L 
V O L U N T E E R Organization! Each and every family is asked to help with at least one 
project throughout the year. 



Enclosed with the newsletter is your invoice for the beach dues for 2018. Please do not 
wait unt i l next May to send in your dues. We order badges in February and they wi l l be 
mailed in late A p r i l 2018. 

Dates to keep in mind for 2018 

Clean up date on the Beach-- Saturday, A p r i l 21 , 2018 at 10:00 A M 
Rain date: —Saturday, A p r i l 28 at 10:00 A M 

Opening Day — May 27, 2018 - Sunday of Memorial Day weekend 

We always welcome suggestions for other activities on the beach. 

Remember too that the beach is a great place to host a birthday or anniversary or 
graduation party at a min imal cost for all beach families. Call Gloria Bilder is you are 
interested in booking a date for the pavilion at 570-639-2329. 

Our next newsletter w i l l be sent in A p r i l w i th your beach badges i f your dues are paid. 

In the meantime, have a wonderful and blessed Holiday Season. See you in 2018 

Annual Arts Festival - Sd 


